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  Chatham County Police Department Investigating Overnight Shooting 

  
Chatham County, GA (May 4, 2021) – The Chatham County Police Department is 

investigating after a man was shot early Tuesday morning. 
  

Officers were dispatched to the 200 block of Habitat Drive around 2:15 a.m. for a report of a 

shooting. When officers arrived, they found a man inside a vehicle suffering from multiple 

gunshot wounds. The victim was transported to the hospital with potentially serious injuries.  
  

The victim told officers he was outside when he was shot by an unknown person. Detectives are 

still working to obtain a description and more information regarding the suspect. 

  
Anyone with information about this crime is asked to call the Chatham County Police 

Department at 912-651-4717, or Crime Stoppers at 912-234-2020. Tipsters are anonymous and 

may qualify for a cash reward. 
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